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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 5:29 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Orr Block

�
�
From: Carol Reid [mailto:carolgreid@icloud.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 1:35 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Orr Block 

City Councillors:

I urge you to vote down the request for a special permit re the Orr Block. I am in complete agreement with Neighbors for a Better
Newtonville and Kathleen Kouril Greiser as stated in her Commentary in yesterday’s TAB.

Carol Reid
54 Fuller Terrace
West Newton
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